
Cabinet        24 January 2014  
 

 
121. MATTERS REFERRED TO THE EXECUTIVE BY A COMMITTEE 

 
A.1 Community Leadership and Partnerships Committee – Proposed Scheme for 

Dealing with Petitions 
 
 With reference to Minute No. 68 of the meeting of the Committee held on 15 

April 2013 and Minute No. 7 (A.1 Petitions) of the meeting of the Cabinet held 
on 17 May 2013, there was submitted a report by the Community Leadership 
and Partnerships Scrutiny Committee which recommended to Cabinet that the 
proposed scheme for dealing with petitions received by the Council be agreed 
(subject to any comments by Cabinet) and recommended to full Council for 
adoption as soon as possible.  

  
  Having considered the comments of the Community Leadership and 

Partnerships Scrutiny Committee, it was moved by Councillor Guglielmi, 
seconded by Councillor Turner and RESOLVED that the proposed scheme 
for dealing with petitions received by the Council be agreed and  

 
 RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL for adoption at its meeting to be held on 

11 February 2014. 
 


